
 

 
Parish Hospitality Volunteers Needed 

 

Dear St Kieran’s School Parents 
 
The parish needs your help with providing hospitality after the 9.30am mass on Sundays at St 
Kieran’s Church. 
 
The parish would like to get back to providing morning tea to its parishioners and to come 
together as a parish community.  
 
I am looking for volunteers to put a roster together and need people who can commit to 2-3 
times per year or once a term or more if you like. 
 
The parish would be responsible for providing the morning tea and the volunteers are simply 
required to set up, serve and pack away.  
 
So, if you feel like this is something you can help with, and you would like to become a part of 
the hospitality team or would simply like more information please email or give me a call.   
 
Many thanks         
Adriana Bowyer 
0402 099 746 
albowyer@bigpond.com 
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